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Smith Holly

From: Ryan Sauvageau <blackstorm.ryan@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 10:44 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705, HB 2706, HB 2707

All, 

 

HB 2705, HB 2706, HB 2707 will be a massive government overreach.  The state already controls all the water in the 

state.  These are an unacceptable bills that should not go any further.  If this moronic bill should come to fruition, my 

thought is the people of Portland should then pay for our wells and service them as well.  Again the people of Portland 

overstep their bounds into rural Oregon.  If in fact it were up to rural Oregonians, we’d build a fence around Portland 

keeping your liberal thoughts to yourselves. 

 

More laws and regulations are not the answer. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan Sauvageau 

Black Storm Inc. 
503-829-7171o 

971-678-0228c 

Blackstorm.ryan@gmail.com 

 


